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The Missoula County Public Schools receives Title VI Indian Education Funds to support the Native American Student Services program. Funds are used to meet and support the educational and cultural needs of Native American students. The purpose of the community needs assessment is to ask parents for feedback to guide program decision-making around focus areas for events, activities and student programming. 


The project would ask UM MPH students to support survey refinement, dissemination, analysis, and summary report. The timeline of the project would start in the fall (October) and conclude by spring (April). 


Key activities include:
· 
· Develop program logic model
· 
· Refine survey instrument (align with grant goals)
· 
· Support IRB, if needed
· 
· Develop virtual and hard copy versions of survey
· 
· Develop dissemination plan
· 
· Assist with dissemination (increase response rate)
· 
· Conduct analysis
· 
· Develop summary report and one-page handout for parents


Site director: Billie Jo Juneau (bjuneau@mcpsmt.org)

